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Dane County Library Service December Director’s Report 

 

Bookmobile.  

Back on the road!!  The Bookmobile has also been at Zoo Lights on Sunday eves from 5-9pm. 

 

Dream Bus.  

The Dream Bus observed a slightly altered schedule during the MMSD break from 

12/20-12/31.  Staff are working with MPL staff to form a marketing plan for the Dream 

Bus.  We are excited to add Henderson Elementary/Glendale to our Monday schedule 

in January! 

 

 

 

Beyond the Page/Ripple Project. 

I’m excited to report that we received a $20K grant from Madison Community Foundation for our 

Ripple Intern Program!  MCF would like us to use this funding to leverage another $20K towards the project to ensure its 

sustainability. 

 

I’m also excited to share our list of Ripple presenters at our January Library Board meetings. 

 

Staff news. 

We welcomed Cassidy Wimmer to the staff on December 9.  She’s been learning the stacks quickly! 

 

I’ve put in requisitions for the new Clerk, Library Assistant and Beyond the Page Manager positions; I’m waiting on 

approvals.   

 

The Library Assistant reclassification audit is in process; all documents have been submitted. 


